
From: Lane, Victoria
To: Lane, Victoria
Subject: FW: Permit request 1246 Derby court
Date: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 11:42:29 AM

From: 
Date: December 9, 2020 at 9:54:01 AM PST
To: planningweb <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>, "Shelton, Delray" <
Subject: Permit request 1246 Derby court

﻿I just wanted to voice my concerns about the GLOM facilities being placed in my
neighborhood.  As a long term Merced resident, I have lived in most parts of the city of
Merced.  I grew up on west 22nd street but my family moved to north Merced when
the neighborhood went downhill.  While I went to college I lived on meadow ave when
gunshots were a common occurrence.  I worked hard and saved money to better my
living situation.  Years later I was finally able to afford to buy a home in a good
neighborhood, this was to be the house that I raised my kids in.
With facilities like GLOM setting up in my neighborhood,  I don’t feel like it’s a safe
place to raise a family and unfortunately if I do sell my house and relocate I would not
be staying in Merced.
Please take people like me into consideration when you are discussing this matter.

Thank you.

Sent from:
Chad Beymer

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links
or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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